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Barnett, Mary

From: Kathy Dean <kdean60868@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 10:44 AM
To: WaterbodyComments; buffalowatershed@gmail.com

Dear ADEQ: 

I believe that Big Creek and the Buffalo should be designated as “Category 5” to ensure that an investigation will be 
made to determine the source of contamination. That way it can be addressed. Arkansans need to know. 

Sincerely, 
William A. Dean, Jr.  
6 Cherry Laurel Ct.  
Little Rock, AR 72211 
------------------ 
 

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 


